

Notice: Beware of Email Scams

Date: Nov 17th, 2020

Dear Partners,

Recently, some of our partners have received emails pretending to be our employees, notifying them that our receiving bank account has changed. Please pay attention to such fraudulent emails to avoid losses!

Moreover, our receiving bank account will not be changed frequently. If any change, our company will issue a formal notification letter to you and please confirm with us by phone if you got any kind of emails regarding of account issue.

Thank you for your support and trust in INVT!

GM of OBU Mr. Wangjian

SHENZHEN INVT ELECTRIC CO., LTD